
Victorian Soaring Association May, 2023 
 

 1 
 

   GlidingVicTas 
        VSA NEWSLETTER MAY EDITION 

YOUTHGLIDE SCHOLARSHIPS ARE NOW OPEN!! 
 
The VSA is sending this information to you directly as circulation, in some instances, has not 

occurred through club channels. 

In line with our mission, the Victorian Soaring Association (VSA) is offering scholarships to 

encourage young people to continue their gliding journey, whether it is working towards GPC, gaining 

cross country badges and records or working towards being a competition pilot.  

The attainment of a scholarship also looks good on the resume if you are seeking a pathway to a 

career in aviation! 

Applications are NOW OPEN for the 2023 VSA YouthGlide Gliding Scholarships, for 

the period 1 July 2023 to 30 June 2024 via the YouthGlide Scholarships link.    

The scholarships will be open to applicants who have reached the age of 15 years by 

1 July, 2023 and who will be no older than 26 years by 30th June, 2024.  

 
This year, six (6) scholarships will be available and are open to both male and female 

pilots. Scholarships will only be awarded if the applicants fulfill the current VSA Gliding Vic/Tas 

YouthGlide scholarship criteria already in place. 

The allocation of the scholarships are: 

• 1 x President's scholarship valued at $1500, and  

• 5 x general scholarships valued at $1000 each 

The scholarship does not include Gliding Federation of Australia or Club membership costs.   

 

Applications are to be received either by NO LATER than 11.59 pm on 31st May, 2023 addressed 

to either: 

 

SNAIL MAIL: 

VSA YouthGlide Scholarship Committee 

State Gliding Centre 

Samaria Road, Benalla  3672 

OR  

EMAIL TO: secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org 

Further information on the Gliding VicTas YouthGlide program can also be found here. 

https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/YouthGlide-Scholarship-Rules-and-Application-VSA-2023.pdf
mailto:secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org
https://victas.glidingaustralia.org/youthglide/
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Speak to your Club President or CFI to assist in your application. 

Alternatively, contact secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org to receive documentation.  

If your Club official contacts have changed, please advise the VSA Secretary asap. 

-- 

Victorian Soaring Association Committee 

 

Enjoyment, Harmony, Respect 

We acknowledge that we are working and living on the lands of First Nations people, and pay our respects to their Elders past, present, and 

emerging. 

 

      

secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org
mailto:secretary@victas.glidingaustralia.org

